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To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to voice my support of the proposed zoning changes and the work of the planning
 committee. I look forward to the many changes this work will bring to my neighborhood and
 all of Shoreline. The improvements to infrastructure, pedestrian safety, and property will be a
 great benefit to the community. It will also increase the diversity and density, creating a
 stronger culture.
Please don't let the "Shoreline Preservation Society" drown out the voices that affirm this
 work. I was very impressed by the amount of legitimate non-profits that gave official
 statements in support of the planning committee's proposal. Please know that the agenda of
 one "Society" doesn't represent the whole community.

Thank you,

David Hughes
Shoreline Resident
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